
������� Something New Is Coming to Snowmobile Motoneige NB! � 

 

We’re thrilled to announce that big changes are coming to our 
Facebook page for the 2025/2026 snowmobile season! We've 
teamed up with Outreach Productions to give our profile a fresh 
new look and make it more engaging and enjoyable for all our 
followers. 

����� Our first feature? A series of reels introducing who we are and 
what we offer to sledders across New Brunswick. Whether you're a 
seasoned rider or just discovering the thrill of snowmobiling, you'll 
get a glimpse into the heart of our community. 

�� What’s next? We’ll be rolling out exciting content including: 

• Hidden gem trails and unique experiences off the beaten 
path. 

• Cozy accommodations across the province, each with that 
warm Maritime hospitality. 

• Corporate partnerships that help keep our organization strong 
and sustainable. 

• A spotlight on our Board of Directors, the dedicated team 
driving our mission forward. 

Stay tuned, share with your sledding buddies, and get ready for a 
season full of adventure, connection, and community. Let’s sled into 
the future together! ������������������� 


